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Remember to Get Your Winter Flu Jabs 

As you may have seen, this morning the Health Secretary Matt Hancock has announced that the flu jab will 

now be free for anyone over the age 

of 50, from 1st December 2020. For 

any of those who have not already 

received a flu jab, please remember 

that if you are not eligible for a free 

vaccine, you can claim the cost of 

having it done privately back through 

CEMEX.  

Please keep the receipt for your 

vaccine so the cost can be reimbursed 

through payroll, by emailing the 

receipt with your details to: gb-

hrcentraladmin@cemex.com  

We also wanted to share the attached Flu Facts vs Flu Fiction graphic, which may help answer any concerns 

or questions you have about the vaccine. 

 

Symptoms of Coronavirus 

Since the start of the pandemic, as more information has become available about the virus, we have seen 

updates to the known symptoms to look for. According to the World Health Organization, the most common 

symptoms are fever, dry cough and tiredness. However, there are a number of less common symptoms: 

aches and pains, sore throat, diarrhoea, conjunctivitis, headache, loss of taste or smell and a rash on skin, or 

discolouration of fingers or toes. For further detail click here. 

Please ensure you remain alert to all possible symptoms and get a test if you believe you may have contracted 

the virus. 

Germ Defence Advice Website 

We wanted to share a useful resource with you; Germ 
Advice. This website offers simple, clear advice on how 
to protect yourself, family and colleagues from COVID-
19 and viruses in general. It may also be a good guide 
for talking through ongoing hygiene habits and 
prevention measures with children and your families.   
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